MOST OWNERS HAVE NOT YET TURNED
IN THEIR PROXIES FOR THE UPCOMING
VOTE ON MAY 20™. PLEASE
REMEMBER TO TURN THESE IN AS
QUICKLY AS POSSIBLE. THIS
PAPERWORK WAS DELIVER/MAILED
OUT TO EVERY OWNER 3 WEEKS AGO.
WE NEED EVERYONE’S VOTE. IF YOU
HAVE MISPLACED YOUR PAPERWORK,
PLEASE COME TO THE OFFICE FOR A
NEW COPY. MANY OWNERS FILLED
OUT THE POLL, BUT NOT THE PROXY,
AND WE CAN ONLY COUNT THE
PROXIES! IF YOU HAVE ANY
QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT THE
SOUTHPOINTE OFFICE



